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City Council Members: We can no longer tolerate homeless camping on our streets. The homeless
have taken over our city at the expense of tax paying citizens who are afraid to utilize their own
neighborhoods because of FEAR! Our employees refuse to come to work for good reason because
the city has deteriorated to the point where human life safety is a major issue. We have tried to
work with you and city/county services but whatever the response, NOTHING has worked. The time
is NOW to take back our city block by block, neighborhood by neighborhood and give us our city
back! Mort Bishop, Pendleton Woolen Mills
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